
To the Chair of Exam Consultation, 
 

The route to becoming a registered psychologist is becoming more and more difficult and 
far reached.  Do you want our profession to become marginalised and low in numbers?  It 
seems that way.   
 

I do not see a need for a National Psychology Examination.  Why?  Psychology knowledge 
and competencies is ALREADY been assessed in psychology coursework.  And furthermore 
(as you know), psychology coursework is audited to ensure that there is a consistent 
professional standard of psychologists nationally. 
 

Please, think of our profession.  We don’t have specialist titles anymore, which seems to 
blur our sets of skills; particularly in the workplace.  Please, get rid of the exam.     
 

Thank you. 
 

Kind regards, 
 
  

Daphne Simoens (B.Psych) 

Psychologist with Provisional Registration 
 


